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	Geneva, 27 February 2015

	Ref:
	Corrigendum 1 to
TSB Circular 140
TSB Workshops/V.M.
	[bookmark: Addressee_E]-	To Administrations of Member States of the Union;
-	To ITU-T Sector Members;
-	To ITU-T Associates;
-	To ITU-T Academia

	Contact:
	Vijay Mauree
	

	Tel:
	+41 22 730 5591
	

	Fax:
	+41 22 730 5853
	

	E-mail:
	tsbworkshops@itu.int 
	Copy:
-	To the Chairmen and Vice-Chairmen of ITU-T Study Groups;
-	To the Director of the Telecommunication Development Bureau;
-	To the Director of the Radiocommunication Bureau;
-	To the Director, ITU Regional Office in Cairo;
-	 To the Permanent Mission of Tunisia in
 Geneva


	Subject:
	ITU Workshop on “ICT Innovations in Emerging Economies” 
(Tunis, Tunisia, 30-31 March 2015) - POSTPONED


[bookmark: StartTyping_E]Dear Sir/Madam,
[bookmark: suitetext][bookmark: text]	Further to TSB Circular 140 of 29 January 2015, I would like to inform you that the ITU  workshop on "ICT Innovations in Emerging Economies" scheduled to take place at the “Le Palace Gammarth Hôtel”, Tunis, Tunisia from 30 to 31 March 2015 has been postponed.  New dates will be announced in due course.
For your information, the 11th meeting of the Focus Group “Bridging the gap: from innovation to standards” due to take place at the same venue, immediately after the workshop, from 31 March to 1st April 2015 will now be an e-meeting.
I apologize for the inconvenience this may have caused. 
Yours faithfully,

[bookmark: Duties]Chaesub Lee
Director of the Telecommunication
Standardization Bureau 
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